
 

Public Works Committee - October 4 

Chairperson Danny Wallace, Jeff Morris, Johnetta Yarbrough 
 

General Welfare/Public Relations Committee - October 11 

Chairperson Jeff Morris, CH Sullivan, John Edwards 
 

Finance and Administration Committee - October 18 

Chairperson CH Sullivan, All Board Members 
 

Public Safety Committee -  October 25 

Chairperson Johnetta Yarbrough, Chris Richardson, CH Sullivan 

District 1  

Vice Mayor Johnetta Yarbrough 

1122jwyatt@gmail.com 
 

Alderman John Edwards  

aldermanedwards@gmail.com 
 

District 2  

Alderman Jeff Morris   

aldermanjeffmorris@gmail.com   
 

Alderman Chris Richardson  

aldermanchrisrichardson@gmail.com 
 

District 3  

Alderman C.H. Sullivan 

aldermanchsullivan@gmail.com  
 

Alderman Danny Wallace  

aldermanwallace@gmail.com 
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Committee meetings are at 4:00 pm in the Lower Level Conference 

Room at Covington City Hall. All Board of Mayor and Aldermen  

meetings are held on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday evenings of each 

month at 5:30 pm in the Board Room on the 2nd floor at Covington 

City Hall.  ALL are open to the public.  Official meeting minutes and 

agendas can be found by visiting www.covingtontn.com.   

 

City Board meetings are also live-streamed  

on our Website and Facebook page. 

Committee Meetings 

CITY of  
COVINGTON  

 

200 W. Washington 
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All Committee meetings are live-streamed and recorded. 

You can access the full meetings on our Website,  

Facebook page, and YouTube channel. 

Public Works 

Committee Meeting 

10/4/22, 4:00 p.m. 

The Public Works Committee met at City Hall on October 4, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. with the following members 

present: Chairman Alderman Danny Wallace, Aldermen: Jeff Morris and Johnetta Yarbrough and Mayor Jus-

tin Hanson. Also present were Public Works Director David Gray, Building Official Lessie Fisher, Senior Ac-

countant Kristin Mathis, Utilities Manager Calvin Johnson, Police Chief Donna Turner, Personnel Director Eb-

oni Eaton, Fire Chief Richard Griggs, and Parks and Recreation Director Molly Glass. 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Alderman Danny Wallace.  

 

Public Works Director David Gray gave an update on the 2021 Invest Prep Grant. He stated leaf removal will 

start October 15th and go through February 1st. Director Gray provided information on the Sierra Club 

heating appliance Rulemaking Petition regarding non-condensing natural gas furnaces and how it may affect 

the city. He informed the committee that our water plant is now a State Certified Microbiological Laboratory. 

This allows us to test anybody’s water samples and he wanted to commend his staff for obtaining this certifi-

cation. Director Gray gave an update on the storm damage which occurred on September 25th.   

 

A motion was made by Alderman Morris and seconded by Alderwoman Yarbrough to approve Director 

Gray’s report as presented. Motion passed. 

 

Building Official Lessie Fisher gave an update on the changes to the B4 Zoning Ordinance that will presented 

for the third and final reading at the Board of Mayor and Aldermen meeting on Tuesday. She informed the 

committee the Planning Commission will recommend R1A Zoning for the newly annexed property at Bert 

Johnston and that grass cutting season is coming to an end.  

 

A motion was made by Alderwoman Yarbrough and seconded by Alderman Morris to approve the Code 

Compliance Department report as presented. Motion passed.  

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 4:23 p.m. 
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We congratulate Jeff Tucker and his team  

at Triple T Tire on the grand opening of your 

Covington location! Thank you for investing in 

our community and providing a much needed 

service! Triple T is located next to Stockdale's 

at 2054 Hwy 51 South.  

Congratulations to Shelby O'Brien Maughan, 

Whittney Wolfe, and Brittany Marie Wright on the 

grand opening and ribbon cutting of Salon Marigold! 

This full service salon is located at 122 W. Liberty right  

next to the Ritz Theater. Thank you to Shelby and  

Hogan Maughan for investing in our community not 

only to open a new business but also renovate a  

building that had been vacant for many years!!  

We congratulate Jason Glass and his family  

on the ground breaking of their soon to be  

new location of Total Fitness! The new site is 

behind Century Express Carwash off Highway 

51 on Robbins Rd. in Covington. Their grand 

opening is scheduled for early 2023! 



Congratulations to Saint Francis Medical  

Partners of Covington on your ribbon cutting and 

grand opening! Located at 4501 Mueller Brass 

Road, the team there can assess and manage  

care in all of the following areas:  
 

Men’s & Women’s Physicals - Well Woman Exams - 

Chronic Condition Management - Complete  

Family Care - Sports Physicals - Sports Injuries - 

Vaccinations 
 

Give them a call at 901-872-3114! 

October is Domestic Violence Awareness 

Month, and in recognition, Tipton County 

Executive Jeff Huffman read a joint procla-

mation for both Tipton County Government 

and the City of Covington. Thanks to our 

law enforcement and community partners 

who help victims of domestic violence.  

If you or someone you know needs assistance, call 9-1-1 

or visit this link: https://www.wraptn.org/  

http://www.wraptn.org
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We congratulate our Covington High Chargers' volleyball team on picking up the District 

Championship! Awesome work ladies! GO CHARGERS!!!  

Congratulations to the Lady Chargers soccer team. They defeated Millington 5-1 in the  

district tournament to claim the District 15 AA Championship!  



Congratulations to Covington Fire Department Driver Matt Massey, Lt. Nick Tindall and Asst. Chief Jeremy 

Channell on obtaining your Tennessee Commission on Firefighting Fire Investigator I certification. They  

recently completed 80 hours of course work at the Tennessee Fire and Codes Enforcement Academy.  

Way to go gentlemen…we are so proud of you!  
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